
Date: October 16, 2015 

To: Board of Directors 
Member Agency Managers 

From: Jeffrey Kightlinger, General Manager 

Subject: Water Tomorrow: IRP Public Workshop Materials Posted Online 
 
This is a reminder of the upcoming Water Tomorrow Public Workshop on Thursday, October 22 
at Metropolitan’s headquarters.  Water Tomorrow is the update of Metropolitan’s Integrated 
Water Resources Plan.  The workshop will provide municipalities, businesses, organizations, and 
the public with the opportunity to learn more about Water Tomorrow and provide input to the 
planning process.    
 

Water Tomorrow Public Workshop 
Date: Thursday, October 22  
Time: 9:30 a.m.–3:30 p.m. 
Location: Metropolitan Headquarters or webcast 

 
Materials for the workshop, including the agenda and presentation slides, are now posted on the 
Metropolitan website at http://www.mwdh2o.com/AboutYourWater/Planning/Planning-
Documents/Pages/default.aspx.  Participants can also use the website during the workshop to watch 
the live webcast or to access a recording afterward. 
 
I hope you will share this information with others as we move forward to consider the policies 
and actions that will meet the future water demands for Southern California’s people, 
communities, businesses, and the environment. 
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